
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: October 15, 2013    
 
To:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
From: Sheila A. Alles 
   
Subject: Essential Elements - Standards for Special Education Students 

 
Kathy Donagrandi, Administrator of Special Education, would like an opportunity to 
present to our Board of Education the new ELA and mathematics curriculum, Essential 
Elements, which are Standards for Special Education Students.  These standards are 
being implemented in our district this year.  Please consider adding this agenda item to 
the Instruction section of the October 21, 2013, Board of Education Meeting.   
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
 
C:  Kathy Donagrandi 
 
 
 


